
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 069/19 
 
 
 
 
1st July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Mold Fieldwork Trip – Thursday 4th July 2019 
 
As part of the Geography GCSE Specification, we must compete fieldwork on two occasions.  Therefore, it is our 
intention to take Year 10 Geography students to Mold on Thursday 4th July 2019 to gather data for use in 
external examinations.  
 
As students are representing the school on this occasion school uniform must be worn.  Behaviour will be 
monitored and any incidents of unacceptable behaviour will be managed in the same manner as in school and 
any disciplinary action taken will be to ensure the safety and welfare of the individual and group. 
 
There is no cost for the trip as this is part of the essential requirements for the GCSE course.  Students are 
required to bring their pencil case and a packed lunch with plenty of water for the day.  If your son is entitled 
to Pupil Premium please indicate on the reply slip below and he will receive a full packed lunch from school. 
 
The coach will depart school at 9 a.m. and students should arrive in school at the normal time.  The coach should 
return to school between 3.15 p.m. - 4.00 p.m.  
 
Students should return the reply slip as soon as possible to Mrs Williams.  If you have any queries about this 
trip please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 427 1825 or via email 
kwilliams@stmargaretsacademy.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Williams 
Head of Geography 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mrs K Williams – Year 10- Mold Fieldwrok Trip 4th July 2019 
 
Student: _____________________________    Form: ____________ 

I would like my son to attend the above trip on Thursday 4th July 2019 

My son is entitled to Pupil Premium and would like a packed lunch Yes/No  
 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________  
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